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Dear Parent/Guardian

On Friday 15" February 2019 we will be holding a “Community Action Day”. Students are invited to
pay £1 for the opportunity to wear sensible, casual clothes. This clothing might well follow a theme
that their house has chosen.

Monies raised on this day will go to support Year 10 House Charities.
Each House will also be arranging some extra activities for break or lunch time. If you would like to

find out more about the projects, why they were chosen and how you can be involved, please
contact your child’s Head of House in the first instance.

Yours sincerely

Mrs S Bennett
Headteacher



